May 28, 2025

EMAIL COMMUNICATION

SUBJECT:

Busan Oil Spill

Dear Cosco Busan Co-Trustees:

UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE
National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration
1315 East West Highway

Silver Spring, MD 20910

Change in NOAA Member of the Natural Resource Trustee Council for the M/V Cosco

This provides official notification, pursuant to the Memorandum of Agreement among various

governmental agencies involved with restoration related to the M/V Cosco Busan Oil Spill, of changes in
NOAA'’s representation on the trustee council as established by that agreement.

NOAA'’s Primary Representative:

Jennifer Boyce

Restoration Ecologist

501 W. Ocean Blvd. Suite 4470
Long Beach, CA 90802
562-980-4086
Jennifer.Boyce@noaa.gov

This change is effective June 1, 2025.

Sincerely,

Cheicsphor Deley

Digitally signed by
DOLEY.CHRISTOPHER.DAVID.13658
44042

Date: 2025.06.09 14:10:20 -04'00'

Christopher D. Doley
Chief, NOAA Restoration Center

CC:

Jennifer Steger, NOAA
Rachel Ramos, NOAA

NOAA'’s Alternate Representative:

Dr. David Witting, PhD

Fish Biologist

501 W. Ocean Blvd. Suite 4470
Long Beach, CA 90802
562-508-3264
David.Witting@noaa.gov

PENN.TONY.MARTIN.13 Digitally signed by
PENN.TONY.MARTIN.1365863640
65863640

Date: 2025.06.09 12:01:01 -04'00'
Tony Penn

Chief, NOAA Assessment and Restoration
Division
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